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Newsletter Friday 29th September 2023 
 
Flu immunisation – Friday 13th October 

An email was sent this week giving parents/carers the link for you to consent/not consent for your child to have the flu 

vaccination.  

 

PE/Ear Tape 
If you child has pierced ears, we ask that they remove these for PE lessons.  If the ears are newly pierced we ask for 
these to be covered over with microporous tape.  If your child requires this, please send it to school in thier bag .  Thank 
you.  

 
National Height and Weight Child Measurement Programme – Reception and Year 6 
Every year in England, school children in Reception and Year 6 have their height and weight checked at school as part of 
the National Child Measurement Programme. 
A letter has been emailed this week giving further information from the National Child Measurement programme. 
If you do not want your child’s height and weight to be checked, or your child has a medical condition that affects their 
height or weight or their ability to stand independently for recording of height and weight please let us know by emailing 

the NHS Trust email -  Hnf-tr.ncmp@nhs.net by Friday 13th October 2023 

 
Medication 
If your child has asthma and requires an inhaler or has anaphylaxis and requires an auto-immune injector (Epi-pen), or 
Epilepsy, your child should have brought home an emergency information form for you to complete and return to the 
office. If you haven’t received one and your child requires this type of medication, please contact the school office.  
 
Administrating Medicines in School 
Please click on the link for further information on Medication.  
https://www.snaithprimary.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=445&type=pdf 
 
Scooter Shed  
Please could I ask that if your child is leaving their scooter it is placed in the scooter shed. Two wheeled scooters can be 
hung up and three wheeled parked on the floor. There is a limited number of wheeled racking spaces at the side of the 
shed. I am concerned about the number of scooters left close to the gates and by the tree, I know how expensive these 
are and how important it is they are well looked after.  

 

Sport 
Well done to our year 5/6 football teams, who played in the cluster event at The Snaith School last night.  
The A team and the B team both won all their group games to make it an all Snaith final, and what a final it was! The A 
team won 1-0 after an end to end match. They will now play in the East Riding finals in a few weeks time.  
 
Coming up in October. 
Please check out the dates below for the parents evening details. For parents of children with termly support plans we 
will be contacting you to book specific appointments.  
 
We are hoping to offer an open afternoon/evening for all of our families to visit and look round the school site.  We are 
hoping to confirm this date next week.   
 

PTA 
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Bunday Monday– Year 2 

On Monday, parents/carers of Year 2 children are invited to donate buns/cakes for the PTA to sell in the playground 
after school.  These are sold for a small donation to the PTA fund.   
These can be homemade or shop bought.   
PLEASE BE AWARE - some of our children have food allergies, if you are making buns which are dairy/gluten for 
example, please could these be labelled clearly and can we request NO NUTS!  
If you are putting your baked goods in a container you want back, please label it with your child’s name and class. On 
the day, please hand to the class teacher who will keep them safe until the end of the school day.   
Future dates - 
Mon 9th Oct – Year 3  
Mon 16th Oct – Year 4 
Mon 23rd Oct – Year 5 

Mon 13th Nov – Year 6 

 

Who are the PTA  
The PTA are a group of parents who work tirelessly to raise funds for the school.  We are so grateful for all they do!  All 
funds go directly back to providing extra resources for the children.  Last year the PTA raised over £5,500.  With this 
money they have paid for the new playground markings, Santa Gifts for the children, Panto treats, classroom toys, Year 
6 leavers gifts, smart television, storage containers and much, much more.  
 
Let me introduce you.  

• Chairperson - Julie Linton 
• Secretary – Danielle Alderson and Natalie Cromack 
• Treasury - Nicola Boasman 
• Active members – Louise Smith, Debbie Schofield, Lucy Colby, Kelly Heard, Rhea Pickering, Alex Adam, 

Jenna Melville 
• Members - All of you! Parents / Teachers   

They are always looking for extra help 
Anything from putting up posters, helping at an event, to simply generating ideas, all assistance is greatly 
appreciated. 
Join The PTA 
If you would like information on how to become a member of the PTA, or to support and share ideas please 
do not hesitate to contact them.  
Facebook 
PTA Facebook - Infor PTA Snaith Primary .  This is purely to share information; all posts will be assessed by 
administrators before they are released.   
PTA Email  
PTA email address should you want to get in touch - Snaithpta@hotmail.com  
 

Diary Dates 
Monday 2nd October – Year 3 School Trip 

Tuesday 3rd October – Year 4 School Trip 

Wednesday 11th October Year 5/6 School Trip 

Friday 13th October – Flu Immunisation 

This year we will be offering one Parents evening in person and one via Teams. Please see the date below. 

Wednesday 18th October – Parents evening – face to face 

Thursday 19th October – Parents evening video call. 

Monday 6th November – non-contact day (school closed to children) 

Tuesday 5th December – Whole school Panto at Cast Theatre, Doncaster 

Wednesday 13th March – individual school photos and Class Groups for Reception and Year 6 

Monday 13th May – Thursday 16th May – Year 6 Sats Week 

 

School Holiday 



Please click on the link below to view the school holidays, these can also be found on the school app under Useful Links.  

https://www.snaithprimary.org.uk/page/?title=Term+Dates&pid=91 

Please can I remind parents school is not able to authorise any holidays during term time. Therefore, it is important 

to consult these dates before making any booking.  

We are committed to improving achievement through attendance, and any pupil whose attendance falls below 96% becomes 
a cause for concern.  Attendance below 90% is classed by the Government as persistent absence.  
If a child’s attendance falls below 90% we refer all cases to the education Welfare office at East Riding, who is likely to contact 
parents directly to discuss the matter.   

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.snaithprimary.org.uk/page/?title=Term+Dates&pid=91

